
FAQ’s Regarding the GPA Calculation for Plus and Minus Grades 
Beginning with the 2021-2022 academic year, plus and minus grades will factor into the GPA calculation, 
using the following table. This change will be implemented for all courses that end after July 1, 2021.  
 

Grade Point Values, as of July 1, 2021 
 

Letter Grade     Grade Point Value  Letter Grade     Grade Point Value 
A =        4.0  C =            2.0 
A- =       3.7  C- =           1.7 
B+ =        3.3  D+ =           1.3 
B =        3.0  D =            1.0 
B- =        2.7  D- =            0.7 
C+  =        2.3  F  =           0.0 

 
What does this mean for current students?  

• Courses that end before July 1, 2021: The former grade point values (with no differentiation for 
plus and minus grades) will be used for all courses that end before July 1, 2021.  

• Course that end after July 1, 2021: The new grade point values (with differentiation for plus and 
minus grades) will be used for all courses that end after July 1, 2021. 

 
Will my current GPA be changed on July 1, 2021? 
No, your current GPA will not change because the current assigned grade point values will remain the 
same for all courses completed before July 1, 2021. However, all courses completed after July 1, 2021, 
will be calculated into your GPA using the new grade point values.  
 
Why is WPU changing the GPA calculations for plus and minus grades?  
This change means that GPAs will be more precise by reflecting plus and minus grades in the 
calculations. It also will put Warner Pacific University on par with the standard grading system for most 
other institutions in the U.S.   
 


